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Superintendent, Tricia Pawlowski distributed  Board Appreciation Certificates to the 
board members for the dedication they have shown to the district.  

 
The Board elected and approved Chuck Dumaw to serve as Board President, Jim Kreiner 
as Vice-President, Michele Pattullo as Secretary and Judy Bowerman as Treasurer. 
 
The Board of Education approved the General Fund bills in the amount of $72,741.86. 
 
The Athletic Fund bills were approved by the Board in the amount of $1,247.70. 
 
Spencer Osborne, Judy Bowerman and Michele Pattullo will serve on the Operations 
Committee.  Personnel Committee will consist of Steve Ladd, Jim Kreiner and Chuck 
Dumaw.  Andrea Hudson, Judy Bowerman and Spencer Osborne will serve on the 
Finance Committee. 
 
Steve Ladd will serve as MASB Liaison for the Board, Jim Kreiner will serve as 
representative for the Sanilac County School Board Association and Judy Bowerman will 
serve on the ISD Budget and Elections Board. 
 
The Board approved the hiring of Denneil Park for the 2¾ hour per day Cook’s Helper 
position as recommended by Food Service Director, Laura Vogel. 
 
The Board approved additional funding from the general fund to cover costs of preschool 
operations. 
 
The Board approved the hiring of Sulynda Schumacher for the high school math position. 
 
The Board approved hiring Dan Woodard for the Varsity Boys Track Coach as 
recommended by Athletic Director, Scott McVittie. 
 
The elementary staff and students were recognized for placing 10th in the state for being  
Fourth Grade Academic State Champs for 2011-2012. 


